
 

 
 
 
 
 

Date: March 27, 2025 
 
 
 
To: The Honorable Chair and Members   From: Jan Lesher 

Pima County Board of Supervisors    County Administrator 
 
 
Re: FY2024-2025 Outside Agency Program Additional Funding – Attractions & Tourism 
 
 
Please see the attached letter from the Outside Agency Citizen Review Committee Chair and 
Vice Chair regarding their recommendations to support one-time only funding for two agencies 
through Attractions & Tourism.  These recommendations will be placed for consideration on 
the Board’s April 15, 2025 Agenda. 
 
The transparency webpage is available to assist the public in understanding how the program 
works, which agencies receive funding and to see snapshots of how these funds directly 
benefit customers. 
 
 
JKL/anc 
  
Attachment 
 
c: Carmine DeBonis, Jr., Deputy County Administrator 
 Steve Holmes, Deputy County Administrator 
 Diane Frisch, Director, Attractions & Tourism 
 Art Cuaron, Director, Finance and Risk Management 

https://www.pima.gov/2891/Outside-Agency-Transparency





